
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’d love your feedback! 
Toowoomba Catholic Schools (TCS) is currently reviewing the Code 
of Conduct, a document that sets out the values and behaviours 
expected of all TCS employees.  

Your feedback on this important document is very welcome. You 
can access the Code of Conduct review information and feedback 
form through the TCS website homepage at: 

www.twb.catholic.edu.au 

Feedback closes on Monday, 16 July 2018.  

http://www.twb.catholic.edu.au/

